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7th July 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am writing to let you know about our organisation for classes in September 2022. Children have had a 
great morning today, meeting their new teacher and finding out a little about the year ahead.  
 
I will let you know about the Teaching Assistants in each class once these arrangements are finalised. 

We have changed the class groups for Year 6 a little and your child will let you know which teacher they 

will have as their main teacher. We will also have different groups for Maths which starts to prepare them 

for some of the changes they will experience at Secondary School. 

An overview of all classes is included below and I have sent a separate letter out to new Year 1 and 2 

parents to explain how we have organised these classes for next year. 

Best Wishes, 
Mrs Lavelle 
 
The classes for 2022-23 will be organised as follows: 
 
Nursery   Miss Davies   
 
Reception: Mrs Downs and Mrs Wise (Tuesdays) 
 
Year 1  –     Miss Curle  

Year 1/2  –     Mrs Exley and Mrs Wise (Wednesdays) 

Year 2  -      Mrs Baum and Mrs Wise (Fridays) 

Year 3  –  Miss Stebbings 

Year 4  –     Mrs Dadswell  

Year 5      -   Ms Allen 

Year 6  –  Mr Storrar and Mr Walsh 

http://www.oustonprimary.durham.sch.uk/

